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NOTICE OF HEARING ON PROJECTS 

Pursuant to Indiana Code § 20-26-7-37, the Board of School Trustees of East Noble School 
Corporation gives notice that on April 24, 2024, at 6:00 p.m., they will meet in public session at 
East Noble High School, 901 Garden Street, Kendallville, Indiana, to discuss and hear objections 
and support regarding the proposed two separate, distinct projects consisting of: (i) construction 
of a new Alternative Learning Center including the possible purchase of real estate and equipment 
and technology, and (ii) renovation of and improvements to school facilities, including HVAC 
improvements to the Central Office (collectively, the “Projects”).  You are invited to attend and 
participate in the public hearing to discuss the Projects. 

Dated:  April 10, 2024 

/s/  Secretary, Board of School Trustees  
East Noble School Corporation 

 


